Very Important Information Updates
For Parents of Jr and Sr Girls Basketball Players
Regarding Loonie Auction
Oct. 24, 2019
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a follow up letter regarding the Loonie Auction fundraiser which is occurring on Thursday Nov. 28.  There was a parent meeting last night, Oct. 23 and many of you were unfortunately unable to make it.  
As a result, I am sending you this letter to inform you of your daughter’s responsibilities for the Loonie Auction Fundraiser.  Please email me at anna.ashley@sd52.bc.ca or text me (Anna Ashley) at 778-884-7374 to let me know you received this letter, who your daughter is, and whether she is playing junior or senior girls basketball.  
I have put all the information and handouts on my website- www.aashley.weebly.com in case anyone has lost sheets that they need.
Important information to know
At the meeting last night I went through the following information.  Please read it and ensure that your daughter is doing what she needs to do as part of this fundraiser.
Loonie Auction reminders (for players and parents)
1. All donation letters are supposed to be delivered by this weekend.  If they aren’t you need to let Ms. Ashley know immediately which letters have not been delivered.  If you have undelivered letters bring them to school on Monday Oct. 28.  It is very important that all the letters get delivered.
2. Players are expected to check back with the businesses they have delivered letters to within one week of delivering the letters.  They are responsible for picking up the donation and bringing it in, or for letting me know so I can make arrangements to get it picked up.   Donations need to be brought in by Nov. 20.  If it is going to be after that date I must know what the donation is so I can prepare the list of items ahead of time.
3. All players were given sheets to keep track of people they are inviting to the loonie auction to sit at their table.  It costs $2 to attend.  Players must collect the money ahead of time and bring it to me at least one week before the auction.   (Nov. 20 at the latest)  Tickets and numbers will be given at the loonie auction.  Players have been asked to find 10-15 people for their tables or more.  This fundraiser only works if we have people at the auction spending money.  
4. Each player is expected to bring a door prize to me or $5 by Nov. 20 so I can purchase prizes.
5. Each player is expected to donate an item worth $25 or more for the auction.  This is not supposed to be part of the items that we are collecting from businesses, unless their parents or they work for or own the business that is donating the item.
6. There will be a couple work parties at some point, either after school, or on a weekend to prepare items for the loonie auction.  The girls must attend at least one of them.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.

Thank you.
Anna Ashley (Sr girls basketball coach)
Sonny Henry (Sr girls basketball coach)
Brittany Moore (Jr girls basketball coach)
